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Dear Year 12 student and parent/carer 

 

We are about to send you a questionnaire so that we can look at how to support you as we move 

closer to re-opening for certain year groups.  Please read this carefully and answer honestly.  Once we 

receive this from you, we will look at what you are telling us and a member of the Year 12 team will 

contact you to invite you in to school for a meeting with your Year 12 member of staff.  This may or 

may not be your form tutor.  Parents and carers are also welcome to come in too.  For those of you 

who cannot or who would prefer not to come in in person, we will arrange to call you or Zoom with 

you.  This meeting will allow us to gauge how the lockdown has been for you and what we can do to 

further support you.  It is nothing to worry about. 

Once we have had this initial meeting, we will look at what our next steps are regarding opening to 

more students.  For the next few weeks we will be meeting with you individually, as we believe this is 

the best way of us being able to personalise our support. 

I will send you updates regarding wider re-opening as we take the decision to do so.  Currently we 

believe it is in your interests to continue to access our learning from your home and come in 

individually.  This, we hope, will change very quickly! 

We still miss you and are looking forward to seeing you very shortly. 

 

 

 

Mrs Code 


